COMD CONVOS

FACTS > FEAR AT UWINNIPEG

0 > Z O

A student guide with facts, and relevant info for UWinnipeg students on the changes taking place at UWSA, UWinnipeg, Manitoba and Canada due to the Covid-19 pandemic.

All UWSA offices and service centres are closed until further notice.

Staff and Executives are working remotely to provide essential services like advocacy, campaigns, U-Pass and Health Plan and available via e-mail. Contact information is available under the 'About Us' section at theuwsa.ca.

UWSA OPERATIONS

UWSA FOODBANK

On-Campus Foodbank is suspended till further notice.

Students and registered clients can call Winnipeg Harvest at 204-982-3660 or appointments@winnipegharvest.org to rebook their appointment at a different location.

Hours: Monday to Friday 9:15 AM - 3:15 PM Saturday 9:15 AM - 12:15 PM

Please have your Manitoba Health Card, equivalent coverage and your Student Number ready.

EVENTS & MEETINGS

All upcoming events, including the Annual General Meeting and Decolonizing Sexual Health w/Ericka Hart are postponed until further notice.

This includes room bookings in The Hive and Bulman Student Centre.

For grad pictures, please contact Lifetouch to reschedule appointments at 1-866-457-8212.

Board of Director Meetings will continue to take place via Zoom.

Info Booth is physically closed but students can e-mail or call Info Booth staff with their U-Pass and Health Plan concerns at infobooth@theuwsa.ca and 204-786-9787.

U-PASS & HEALTH PLAN

UWSA DAYCARE

The UWSA Day Care
Centre is closed for regular
operations but is operating
as an Emergency Care
Facility for essential
personnel like medical and
government workers.

YOUR HEALTH MATTERS

To support students during these challenging times, UWSA GreenShield has partnered with BEACON digital therapy.

The service is now eligible for reimbursement under UWSA Green Shield Canada (GSC) student plans. Students will need to create an online GSC and BEACON account before they can make claims.

Student plans are valid till August 31.

For up-to-date information on your coverage and changes due to COVID-19, please refer to support.greenshield.ca or call 1.888.711.1119.

ADVOCACY

Advocacy and appeals are continuing digitally. We are advocating to the university to make accommodations for students in this difficult time.

For information on our calls to action, please visit theuwsa.ca..